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You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

"I support the protection of the Greenbelt. 
Any development should be in the sustainable locations that have been identified, with good infrastructure and
public transport links and nearby facilities."

And

"that the Local Plan is Legally Compliant, Sound and Complies with Duty to Cooperate."

J Isherwood
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